
Ride the  with ? 
Sure, 

If you don’t mind ending 

up in the wrong place! 

The MBTA’s electronic route 

information has been wrong for 

over six years. 

They know about the problem and have done 

nothing to fix it. 

Want proof?  Go to www.mbta.com and tell the trip planner you want to go from Washington 

St. & Foster St., 02135 to Washington St. & Walnut St., 02460 at 8am (or just visit 

http://tinyurl.com/badTroute).  It’ll tell you to catch route 554 outbound at 400 Centre St.  

There’s just one problem – the 554 outbound doesn’t stop at 400 Centre St! 
I notified the T about this problem in April 2003.  They acknowledged the problem then, but 

it’s still broken 6½ years later!  I notified them again earlier this month, and they blew me off. 

For more information, contact Jonathan Kamens, (___) ___-____, jik@alum.mit.edu. 
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